
 
 
TO:   Honorable Mayor and City Council 
 
FROM:  City Administrator Ron Johnson 
 
SUBJECT:     Request to Use Plastic Pipe for Water Main  
 
MEETING DATE: October 17, 2017 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
At the last Council meeting you received a verbal request from Babe O’Gorman to use 
plastic instead of ductile iron for the water main to be installed in his housing 
development project next spring.  He followed up with a written request. 
 
The city installed plastic water main in an earlier project, and staff is ok with the use of 
plastic pipe within this project. 
 
Mr. O’Gorman will need to provide engineered plans for review and approval prior to 
construction, but that is a moot point as to the question on the table. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 
Approve a motion allowing the use of plastic pipe for water main in the O’Gorman 
housing project. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Attachment(s):  N/A 

 


